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Note: These are not the only forms of acceptable immigration documentation to support a non-citizen 
parole status. If a district has eligibility questions regarding any type of immigration documentation 
that a non-citizen presents, the district may contact the TA Bureau by calling: 518-474-9344 or 
emailing: tabureau@otda.ny.gov. 

Example 1: Stamp indicating parole under Section 212(d)(5) of the INA 
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Example 2: DHS Call-In Letter that says the individual has been paroled into the United States 

Paroled 


